LUNCHEON

All POA members are invited to a luncheon to honor all new officers of the Illinois state POA. The luncheon will begin at noon on Saturday, July 26, at the Radcliff Tower Resort in Bloomington, Illinois. 

If you plan to attend, please RSVP to Mrs. Polly Stenzel, 156 Juniper Road, Cambridge, Illinois, 61238. Include your check for $15.00 payable to the Illinois State POA.

PATRIOT WEEK

The second week of September is Patriot Week. It is fitting and proper to accord official recognition to all patriots during this time.

POA SAVER CARD

All POA members will receive a POA saver card in the mail. Members can use these cards for 10- to 20-percent discounts at retail stores, restaurants, and hotels across the country.
